
5 Boyle - Autumn 2

Maths
Our focus this half term has been on 

multiplication and division – looking at solving 
problems involving area and moving onto how 
to use formals written methods for calculations. 
The children have challenged themselves and 

brushed up on their times table knowledge too. 
Didn’t they look fabulous on “Rock star” day?

Another fantastic half term learning and 
shining in Year 5!

English
We’ve looked at two 

books this half term, both 
about fantastical places 
and full of magic and 

mystery.
This led to writing some 

beautiful stories with 
detailed descriptions of 

our own imaginary worlds.

We followed on from this by writing a report all 
about another amazing place. This time, writing a 

guide to Lapland to help tourists to learn more 
about the home of Father Christmas!



We love to be creative in 5 Boyle and this half 
term we’ve been able to flex our artistic 

muscles in lots of different ways!
In DT we designed and made greetings cards 

with light up features.
We also designed and made our own Christmas 
stockings building on skills we learnt in year 4.
If you were lucky enough to see the children in 
their Christmas show, you will know just how 

much they enjoy performing. In the last 2 
weeks, we rehearsed a Christmas poem for 

performance and recorded a Christmas song 
we will share with you before Christmas – keep 

your eye on dojo!

Our super scientists have 
been learning all about 

what makes up space, our 
solar system and beyond.
They have learnt about 
the phases of the moon 

and the planets that 
make up our solar system.
We completed our work 
by creating a quiz for 5 

Bell to show off what we 
have learnt!

In RE we began the half term by learning a little 
more about what it means to be a member of the 
Methodist church and spent some time talking to 
Rev. Chris about his own experiences and beliefs.
We also looked at the many different versions of 
the nativity and what it means to be “true” and 

its significance to Christians.


